
From: Roderick Santiago [mailto:itsroderick@gmail.com]  

Sent: December-01-15 12:19 PM 
To: Clerks 

Subject: PEDESTRIAN SAFETY ON BARTLETT COURT 

 

 
Hi,  
 
Although traffic to this location is considerably low, I urge the Traffic Safety Committee 
to place at least a Pedestrian Crossing in this place. 
 
Residents of the Condos at the end of the cul-de-sac seemed unfazed with pedestrians 
crossing and do not at all in so many incidents slow down.  It's the pedestrians who 
stops and let them pass! 
 
I myself cross this pathway every day and had to be aware of traffic coming from the 
Condos.  There's a school here and a mall where foot traffic is coming from and a lot of 
people have already showed a lot of concern why there seem to be no movement from 
your office to aid pedestrians crossing this road. 
 
Are we waiting for catastrophe to strike before we prevent accidents from 
happening?  Isn't prevention better a solution now than having someone injured or 
worse lose a life? 
 
For your kind consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rod Santiago 
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